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FORT WORTH (1080 KRLD) - A section of the I-35W / North Tarrant Express project is set to 
open Thursday. 

The 6.5 mile segment is just part of the $1.4 billion project, which is currently ranked 23rd on 
the state’s most congested roadways list. 

Brooke Goggins with the project says the reconstruction of the frontage roads with two 
additional managed lanes will help ease that congestion. 

The newly opened section will extend from Northside Dr. to the 820/35W interchange. 

Goggins says the final section is on schedule to open later this year. 

 


